
 
 
        April 29, 2013 

 

Ms. Betty McCauley, Commission Secretary 

Oho Public Utilities Commission 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, OH  43215 

 

RE: Buckeye Telesystem, Inc. 

 Compliance with FCC ICC/USF Order 

 Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI; Docket No. 90-9283-TP-TRF 

 

Dear Ms. McCauley: 

 

In compliance with the FCC November 2011 ICC/USF Order, Buckeye Telesystem, Inc. submits this letter 

stating that the Company is in compliance with the Order and that the Company’s interstate and intrastate 

access rates already mirror each other; therefore, no tariff revisions to the switched access rates are 

necessary. 

 

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 419-724-3851 or via 

email to brex@telesystem.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brian Rex 

Treasurer 

 

Cc:  Steve Howard – Vorys Sater, Seymour and Pease LLP 
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